

Holy Family Catholic Primary School Weekly Newsletter (29)

'The love of Christ encourages us' Head Teacher: Mrs J Westray

Tel: 01772 727471

Year 1 –

Year 2 –

Year 3 –

Year 4 -

Year 5 –

Year 6 –

bursar@holy-family.lancs.sch.uk

Reception -) Michal & Maya U

) Maja M & Sky

) Eloise & Ruby

) Wilbur & Tegan

) Callum & Martha

) Ben & Isabelle

) Cara & Maria

Holy Family Church: Fr Peter Draper

Tel: 01772 725193 Friday 28th April, 2017



Bartlomiej, Aston & Sarah



James

Reception - Hannah
Year One - Julia
Year Two - Faith
Year Three - Ronnie
Year Four - Jaimie F
Year Five - Glory
Year Six - Abigail





Dates for your diary

Monday 1st May-May Day Bank Holiday - school closedFriday 5th May-Year 3 - City of Preston Gymnastics Event

Monday 8th May - SATs week

 $\mbox{Wednesday } \mbox{10}^{\mbox{th}} \mbox{ May} \qquad \mbox{-} \mbox{ Year 3 Trip to Ribchester Roman Museum}$

Monday 15th May - Winmarleigh Trip for Year 5 & 6

Wednesday 24th May - M&M Productions – The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe

Thursday, 25th May - Disco straight after school – More details below

Friday 26th May - School Closes for half term

Monday 5th June - School Re-opens

Wednesday 14th June - Preston Schools' Music Festival Tuesday 27th June - Magistrates visit for Year 6

Thursday, 29 June - Our Lady's Catholic High School New parents' Talk, 7.00 pm

Monday 3 July - Our Lady's Catholic High School Year 6 Pupil induction day 9am start

Tuesday 1 July - Our Lady's Catholic High School's School Production primary matinee for Year five

pupils

Latest Holy Family news

Dear Parents

"You believe because you can see me. Blessed are those who have not seen and yet believe." (John 20:30)

This week began with a joyous assembly celebrating how we believe in Jesus' resurrection and considering what a wonderful gift this is. The children were very reflective as they laid flowers on or near the cross.

Our Young Leaders have had a walk around school this week and have thought about how our school can improve, as well as celebrating all of the exciting learning and activities they take part in. I am always impressed with their commitment to these roles and they really are superb ambassadors for Holy Family School.

It is proving to be another extremely busy term so far here in school, please see further upcoming events in the dates for your diary section.

I hope you enjoy a sunny bank holiday weekend!

Best wishes Mrs Westray

Easter Competition

Thank you to all of the children who entered our Easter Eggstravaganza. We had some wonderful entries!

The winners were: First place: Antoni & Zuzanna R,

Second place: Mieszko & Max Third place: Myla & Jack and Birdie

Sports' Day

We are aiming to hold Sports' Day at the end of this term or the beginning of next. We have decided not to choose a particular date at this moment in time, as you know, we have done this in the past and the weather has let us down. We will therefore watch the weather and try to give as much notice as possible when we chose the date.

Disco

We are planning to hold a Disco on Thursday, 25th May for the children straight after school. Tickets will be on sale at £5 each and this will include admission plus a meal deal! We will sell the tickets from next week and the cut off period for buying them will be 19th May. There will be no tickets sold after this date and no tickets sold on the door.

Times Tables Challenge

We have begun a Times Tables Challenge in the classes. The children are being challenged to complete their Times Tables and once they show secure knowledge, they will be rewarded by having their name on display in the hall and they will be given a badge to confirm their achievement. Different coloured badges will be awarded as follows:

Pale Blue badge - addition to 20 Red badge - 2x, 5x, 10x Green badge - 2x, 3x, 4x, 5x, 8x, x10 Dark Blue - all tables Purple - division facts

If the children lose any of the badges they will be replaced at a cost of 10p each.